
Flu Season is coming up fast! Vaccines will be available next week for drop in at Health Centre on 

Tues/Wed afternoons. Please contact Health Centre to make an appointment for other arrangements.  

 

Flu clinics will be offered at the Health Centre starting Monday November 4 

from 4 pm to 7 pm and will run each Monday for the Month of November on 

Monday from 4 to 7 pm with the exception of Nov 11/19. 

 


